We recently sold our flat through Hadleigh, and had the pleasure of Michael's assistance
during this time. With his wealth of industry knowledge, Michael was able to provide us
with good advice and information to help with the various decisions we needed to make,
and was prompt in keeping us updated on the progress of the sale. He kept us reassured
throughout the drawn-out and at times, stressful process, and saw the sale through to a
successful conclusion. Michael was courteous, considerate and great to deal with and made
the selling process bearable. Thank you again for your assistance, and thanks also to Nick
and Redana. This was a big decision for us to make and you helped to make it easier.
Wishing you all the best for 2017!




